
March 5, 2021 

DELIVERY VIA REGULAR and ELECTRONIC MAIL 

The Honorable Calvin S. Hawkins, II, Chair 
Prince George’s County Council 

RE: Commitment to Minority Business Enterprise Utilization 

Dear At-Large Member Hawkins: 

It is with great honor and excitement, on behalf of Luminis Health Doctors Community Medical 
Center, Inc. (“LHDCMC”), to express LHDCMC’s commitment to our partnership with Prince 
George’s County.  Our partnership will significantly expand access to high-quality behavioral 
health services for Prince Georgians.  A central component to this initiative is the capital 
improvement of a building on LHDCMC’s campus to house the provision of comprehensive 
inpatient and outpatient behavioral health services.  To make this capital improvement 
possible, LHDCMC must engage a team of contractors over the coming weeks and months.   

It is our solemn commitment that during this process of engaging contractors for the capital 
project, we will meet a requirement to utilize twenty percent (20%) Minority Business 
Enterprises. Furthermore, we will pursue every opportunity to engage local Minority Business 
Enterprises with the goal of reaching that 20% threshold with local Minority Business 
Enterprises. 

Over the coming years, it will be my honor to discuss any and all aspects of our partnership, 
this commitment, and the delivery of behavioral health services more broadly with you and 
the Prince George’s Council. 

Sincerely, 

Deneen Richmond 
President, LHDCMC 
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